
 

 

 

Acworth Elementary 

 

Wants to Meet With You! 

 

Annual Title I Meeting 

September 16th, 2022 

9:00 am -10:00 am 

Acworth Elementary 
 

All parents and stakeholders are invited to learn about our 

school’s Title I plan, what Title I is, and how it can 

positively impact our students this year! 


